
 

30 years are enough – Revolution and Socialism  

Greeting from the CJC 

 

Dear comrades of the Freie Deutsche Jugend, 

We, the Collectives of Young Communists, want to convey to you a strong and 

fraternal greeting for the event that you will hold in Berlin in October 1-3. 

Under the slogan “30 years are enough – Revolution and Socialism”, you show 

your stance against the criminal entering of German imperialism in the GDR. 

Equally, the incompatibility of the capitalist system with the minimum 

guarantees to provide a worthy life for the working-class majority is pointed out. 

In this sense, the need for giving back to Germany that shine lost after October 

3, 1990 is evident. For that, the revolutionary youth should get ideologically and 

politically prepared, as well as being present in the struggles of the German 

working people. 

Comrades, we are aware of the difficulties and limits which a large part of the 

communist youth movement is currently is going through. And just because of it, 

we encourage you to keep ahead, in the same way that we do every day, 

struggling to achieve the definite overcome of the capitalist system, organizing 

the working-class youth in each workplace and study center under the banners 

of the Communist Party. 

We wish you success in these days of learning and struggle. 

Please receive again kind regards from Spain, 

 

Long live proletarian internationalism! 

 


